

GWANDALAN SUMMERLAND POINT FOOTBALL CLUB

P.O. Box 8034, Summerland Point NSW 2259 0437 550 690

Dear Parents/Caregivers

From time to time, we would like to include photos of our players, which could be the result of a "player of the match", or a team photo or the like and place them on our Website and/or Facebook page.

Gwandalan Summerland Point Football Club has a strict opt out policy in regards to photos on our website and Facebook page, should you not wish your child's photos to be published on our website or Facebook page you must fill in this document and hand your teams Manager or send it to the Clubs Member Protection Officer at cobraMPO@gwandalancobras.com.au

Regards,	
GSPFC - Member Protection Officer	
	Parent /Carogiver
IParent /Caregiver I do not give permission for my child's - IMAGE and / or NAME (please circle) to be published on the Gwandalan Summerland Point Football Clubs Web page or Facebook page.	
Child's / Children's	
NAME:	AGE
Signature:	
	Date:

By signing this form you acknowledge that Gwandalan Summerland Point Football Club have no control over, and take no responsibility for, photos taken by individual players or other persons that are posted on 3rd party websites in the public domain, that are not under the direct control of Gwandalan Summerland Point Football Club.